4-H Dog Training Classes

We may be limited by weather and short daylight hours, but we have put together a class schedule to get us through the month of March.  We are really hoping the County will loosen restrictions a bit further in April and perhaps allow us back into Barn A on the Fairgrounds so we can schedule evening classes again but won’t have any more info until late March.

Here is the link to the class sign-up on Sign-up Genius. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044baaa722a7fb6-4hdog1

Until the end of March, our first year Beginner Novice A Obedience members will meet on Mondays at 4:30; Novice and Pre-Grad Obedience will meet on Tuesdays at 4:30, and Beginner Novice B & C on Saturday at 11:00 am. If the weather is too cold or snowy, we will cancel class for that day. I know this schedule is not ideal, and may not work for everyone at this time, but it will give us a chance to get started and get together for training. For now, we will have all of our training classes at Centennial Park in Longmont.  We will meet at the north end of the large parking lot off Alpine Ave, on the east side of the park near Centennial Pool.

1. If this is your first year in 4H Dog Training, please sign up for the BEGINNER NOVICE A training classes.  
1. If last year was your first year in the dog project and you did NOT show your pup in the ring at County Fair, you can repeat the Beginner Novice A class again this year.  
1. If last year was your first year and you DID show your dog in the ring at Fair, you can repeat the A level class OR you can move up to the Beginner Novice B class.   
1. Members training at all other levels can repeat at last year's level or to move up to the next level.
I know this sounds confusing, so please send me a note if you have any questions at all about which class to sign up for. :-)  

Please bring a 6 foot long flat (not rope) leash and the collar you plan to use for training. Also pack a lot of small, soft high-value dog treats (cheese, meat, etc.).  Parents are welcome (and encouraged) to stay, but may need to remain in their cars.

REQUIRED VACCINATIONS 

For safety reasons, all dogs must be current on their vaccines for RABIES, PARVO and DISTEMPER in order to participate in group dog training .  Please email me a copy of your current shot record prior to your first training class.

We are really excited to get started and hope the weather cooperates!

Questions? Contact Anne Janicki, Dog Project Superintendent mailto:janicki.anne@gmail.com

